March 29, Usability Test Results

General comments:

Users were happy with the fact that it was easy to use the site and access relevant information. This section of the T/TAC online site would help reduce all the paperwork they had to deal with earlier. The design team was praised for the “great work” done in creating a tool that would provide easy access to information across divisions. 
Suggestions for School Improvement page of TTAC site:
Overall, the usability test showed very few problems with the School Improvement site. The few problems encountered dealt with layout and the need for expanded explanations. It is important to allow all three options to be seen immediately when arriving at the LIP search page. This was the biggest usability issue found.
Recommendations:
· Move the introductory paragraph on the School Improvement page, possibly to the welcome page for the TTAC site.
· On the top of the sub categories page, it should say that only those sub-categories are highlighted that have data. 

· Increase attention to “SEARCH TIPS” and “GLOSSARY”
· There is a need for a help section. Whether this should be site wide help or LIP only help needs to be determined.
· Category definitions should be along side option 1 (if these are the only categories defined).

· Opening paragraph on the site should be a little more detailed.

· A LIP development resource for the LEA’s 

